Gentet, Matthias

From: Fowler, David
Sent: 05 July 2017 14:19
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2016/4605/P

Please log objection.
Thanks,
D

David Fowler
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

————— Original Message--—-

From: Kate Solomon [mailto:_
Sent: 05 July 2017 14:12

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2016/4605/P

Hello David,

| received your letter dated 30 June 2017 regarding the amendment to the Town Hall planning, |
strongly object to the hotel developeris extension of the roof terrace to face Argyle or Tonbridge
Street. As very close neighbours, who cherish the quiet of our residential area, | feel that this
would affect us hugely. We and other families are sheltered from the noise of Euston Road and
inhabit a small enclave of quiet with a wonderful community spirit. The noise from the roof terrace
would travel straight to us. Like many others in the street we have small children and especially in
summer when the windows need to be open to keep it cool they will not be able to sleep.

When this planning application initially went through we were assured that the residents would be
considered and protected. Granting this would achieve the opposite.

Best wishes,

Kate

Kate Solomon

6 Whidborne Street

London
WC1H 8EU



